
 

Member of the States of Guernsey 

 
 
 
The Chief Minister, 
Senator T. Le Sueur, 
Jersey 
January 26, 2010 
 
 
Dear Senator Le Sueur, 
 
 
I write to request an informal meeting with you and the Council of Ministers at your earliest 
convenience. 
 
A small group of Guernsey Deputies, which could include , all acting in a private 
capacity are interested in discussing issues involving co-operation between our islands including  
waste import. As interested Deputies we would greatly appreciate further information and 
discussion with you. 
 
I appreciate that your Council is very busy but I hope that we will be able to meet in the next few 
weeks. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 

Le Val de Haut 
Rue du Val 
St. Pierre du Bois 
Guernsey 
GY7 9LB 
 
Telephone +44 (0) 1481 

 




